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09.10.2021

NOTICE

The college will remain closed during 11.10.2021 to 18.10.2021 on the occasion of Durga Puja.
The college will also remain closed on 19.10.2021 and during 20.10.2021 to 22.10.2021 on the
occasions of Fateha-Dwaz-Daham and Lakshmi Puja respectively.

Online classes will also remain suspended during the above mentioned period.

The normal activities of the college including the online classes will resume on and from
23.10.2021.
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